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Upcoming events                  

SEPTEMBER 

6 – AFLW Carnival 

13 – Dance Event K-6 

17 – Celebration of Learning BBQ 

18 – Year 6 SHS transition visit 9:30am-2:30pm 

19 – Country Gold Carnivals 

20 – Assembly Stevens/Biggs 

26 – Dorset Careers Expo 

27 – Footy Colours Day 

27 – Last day Term 3 

OCTOBER 

14 – Term 4 commences 

21 – Year 6 transition visit 

25 – Assembly McDougall/Lette 

30 – Community Sports Day 

NOVEMBER 

1 – Student Free Day 

4 – Recreation Day holiday 

5-15 – Swimming & Water Safety Program 

11 – Year 6 SHS Orientation Day 

 

Duty of Care: Parents are 

reminded that duty of care on 

the school grounds begins at 

8:30 am 

Term dates 

Term 3  

[22 July to 27 September] 

Term 4 

[14 October to 19 December] 

 

 

 

Families Satisfaction Survey 

Information about the 2024 Families Satisfaction 

Survey and a link is attached in this newsletter. I 

would like to encourage as many families as 

possible to undertake and complete this online 

survey. Your feedback is very important and will 

help inform our future school planning and 

decision making. 

 

Celebration of Learning BBQ 

On Tuesday the 17th September we will be 

holding a ‘Celebration of Learning’ open evening 

and providing an opportunity for families to come 

and visit their child’s classroom and see their 

learning progress. As part of this open evening, 

we will also be holding a free BBQ. All families 

are welcome to attend, no bookings are 

necessary. The open evening will occur between 

3:30pm-5:00pm. ECE classrooms will be open 

from 3:30pm-4:15pm, Primary classrooms will 

be open from 4:00pm-4:45pm. We look forward 

to sharing your child’s learning with you. 

 

School Carpark 

Our school carpark has been very busy this year 

and more so on a Monday-Wednesday with our 

Kindergarten students attending. It is important 

to please remember that parents and students 

should not be walking across the carpark. 

Everyone is required to always make their way 

via the walkways and marked crossings when 

arriving and departing from school. Please also 

be mindful when pulling into parking bays that 

there are children exiting/entering cars 

frequently. Taking those extra few seconds is 

insignificant compared to the safety of our 

students. 
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Dance Event 

Due to the forecast of inclement weather 

tomorrow, this year’s dance event for Kinder-

Year 6 students has been postponed to Friday 

the 13th of September.  

This event will be held at Ringarooma Primary 

School with students participating in two 

separate sessions.  

Session 1 Friday 13th September Ringarooma 

Primary School. ECE Kinder-Year 2/3 10am-

12pm  

Session 2 Friday 13th September Ringarooma 

Primary School. Primary Year 3-6 12pm-2pm  

Kindergarten students are welcome to attend 

and participate in the dance event however will 

need to be transported by their 

parents/guardians to the event.  

 

Davin Broomhall 

 

 

Playground Award Winners 

Oliver G, Estelle, Lucas R, Riley M, Lotte, 

Murphy. 

 

Playground Token Winners 

Oliver G, Chloe, Savanna W, Alisa, Mackenzie P, 

Lucas R, Hugh, Leroy, Darcie H, Teddy M, 

Patrick, Micah Bi, Cameron S, Nethuka, Arlie, 

Estelle, Hudson K, Aria H, Billie-Louise, Ava B, 

Tillie S, Cameron D, Kobey G, Lily D, Zara J, 

Cheston, Blake, Laura, Kayla, Sadie, Dakoda, 

Django, Dustin, Lilah, Edith, Grace, Leo, 

Mahalia, Bronte, Will M, Riley M, Lemeki, 

Makenzie G, Camilla, Emily, Oliver Pe, Tyreece, 

Xavier, Carter H, Freya G, Charlie B, Aylah J, 

Murphy, Ethan, Clementine, Evie W, Ava M, 

Zaylee, Zara M, Tilly C, Isabell, Lotte, Tommy, 

Catherine. 

2024 School Levies  

A reminder to Parent/Carers payment of 2024 

Composite Levy is overdue.  If you are yet to pay 

your child’s levies, please contact Tiki Button to 

discuss payment options.  
 

Code of Behaviour and School Association 

A reminder to all parents/guardians who have 

not completed the Code of Behaviour and/or 

School Association forms on School Stream, to 

please do so now. 

 

 

Assembly Awards 

Congratulations to the following students who 

were selected by their teachers for special 

mention at our assembly on 30th August 2024: 

P/1 – Evie F, Teddy M 

2/3 – Nikki, Holly 

3/4A – Charlie D, Edith 

3/4B – Addison Y, Matilda 

4/5 – Jack N, Isabell 

5/6A – Tilly C, Lana  

5/6C – Tillie S, James S-R 
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BOOK WEEK PARADE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

      

Pre-Kinder 2024    

Was your child born in 2020, if so, they are eligible to attend Pre-Kinder sessions this year. Pre 

Kinder sessions help to prepare your child for Kindergarten by familiarising them with the 

Kindergarten environment. The sessions will involve hands-on activities, outdoor play, stories and 

songs. 

When:  Friday 11:00am-12:00noon – commencing Friday 3rd May 

Where: Kindergarten room 

Teacher: Helen van den Bosch  

Teacher Assistant: Vanessa Wheeler 

Contact: Scottsdale Primary School - 63520200 to register your child 
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      CONTACT DETAILS 

      PO Box 189, Scottsdale TAS 7260 

      Phone 03 6352 0200  

      Email scottsdale.primary@decyp.tas.gov.au

      Web www.decyp.tas.gov.au  

      Facebook Scottsdale Primary School 

                Scottsdale Primary School 

                Launching Into Learning     

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Association – 2024 

Mrs Alana Summers—Chair 

Mrs Morgan Rice—Vice Chair 

Mrs Krystal Morice – Secretary 

Mrs Tiki Button— Treasurer 

Mrs Natalie Kerr-Krushka — Parent 

Representative  

Mount 

Year 6 

mailto:scottsdale.primary@decyp.tas.gov.au
http://www.decyp.tas.gov.au/


 

 

Scottsdale Primary School 
 

  

2024 School Satisfaction Survey.  
 

Every year the Department for Education, Children and Young People conducts a School Satisfaction 

Survey to find out what your child(ren)'s school does well and where it may improve. 
 

We would be grateful if you completed our online survey about Scottsdale Primary School. Your feedback 

is very important to help us inform our school-planning and decision-making. 
 

The survey is open from Monday 26 August 2024 until Friday 20 September 2024 and should take 

about 5 minutes to complete. 
 

Each family should nominate one person to fill in this survey for their child(ren). 

 

Take the online survey by clicking this Link, or pasting it in your browser: 

https://nam.dcv.ms/9wRDuZCaej  
 

The survey is carried out on a secure website and all responses are anonymous and confidential. 

All families in this school have received the same survey link and no identifying information is collected. A 

summary of the survey results will be provided to schools.  Responses from individuals or small groups will 

NOT be disclosed to any Department for Education, Children and Young People staff. 
 

Please contact your school if you require any assistance. 
 

Thank you for taking the time to fill in this survey. 

 

 

 
 

Davin Broomhall 

Principal 

Communication to Families 

Families Satisfaction Survey 2024 - Invitation 

 

 

https://nam.dcv.ms/9wRDuZCaej








Footy Colours Day 
On the 27th of September the last Friday of term. 

Come dressed  as your favourite sports player! 

When: 27th September 

Cost: A gold coin donation  

 


